From: Andrew Medlar [mailto:amedlar@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 11:50 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Baronica Roberson
Subject: Donation

H Steve,

I would like to report that Chicago Public Library has received a donation of one book from the Consulate General of the Republic of Serbia, which will be added to the collection for circulation.

Thanks,

Andrew

_______________________________________________________

Andrew Medlar

Assistant Chief / Technology, Content, & Innovation

Chicago Public Library / 400 S. State St., Chicago, IL 60605
